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We are at the end of week four already and the term is in full swing.  Over the 
next few weeks a number of sporting events and activities are scheduled.      
If your child is selected to participate, please sign all the areas on the        
permission note and return to school as soon as possible. 
 
The football and netball carnivals scheduled this week for Walgett and the 
Goodooga Indigenous Games have all been rescheduled for September.  
Notes will be sent home as soon as we have the  final details. 
 
Included with this newsletter is a sheet asking that you update your contact 
details. We have had a number of incidents that have required contact with 
parents and have found phone numbers to be disconnected or unanswered.  
In addition, a number of students are now residing with other carers and we 
would appreciate an update of these details. This will enable us to keep      
accurate records and contact you in the event of an emergency.  I thank you 
for your assistance with this matter. 
 
There are still a number of years 7, 8, 9 & 10 students leaving the school 
grounds via the pedestrian gate near the Administration block. I would        
appreciate your assistance in talking to students with regard to the matter and 
ask that students be provided with money to spend at the school canteen or 
recess and lunch so they have no reason to leave the school grounds. If    
students continue to leave I may have to consider locking the pedestrian gate 
at recess and lunch to keep our children safe.  Please note there is an        
updated canteen menu in this edition of our newsletter. 
 
Please note that the school photos have been cancelled until further notice. A 
notice will be sent home at a future date regarding the reschedule of the 
school photos. Please continue to pay for your photos at the front office. Sorry 
for any inconvenience this may have caused. 
 
Thank you all for your help and co-operation and working with me to educate 
and keep our children safe. 
 
 
Kerry Bryan 
Principal 
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It is with some disappointment I start our report this week. Whilst Primary    
students enjoyed sport a short time ago some other students went through 
bags left on the silver seats and took food, money and electronic          
equipment. When primary students, mainly from 5/6M, returned to get bags 
they saw all their possessions spread over the ground. I wonder how other 
students can do such things to friends and perhaps even relatives and think 
their behaviour is either justifiable or acceptable. 
 
The behaviour though of the victims needs to be commended. They sat       
together and helped each other pick up what hadn’t been damaged and 
gave support to each other. On one hand we see students who give no    
regard to others and then we witness support and friendship by others who 
have been placed in a difficult situation. Congratulations to our Primary   
students who showed such maturity. 
 
On a brighter note, we are sending many students to represent our school 
at the District Athletics next Thursday at Bourke. We are sending so many       
students we are taking 2 buses. We wish all athletes a fantastic competitive 
day. Once again I’m sure Brewarrina Central students will do us all proud. 
 
The Ricky Walford football day and the Indigenous games have been        
cancelled until further notice. 
 
Congratulations to 3/4D who have the past 2 weeks been class of the week 
for best attendance. 3/4R and 2W are also doing an excellent job coming to 
school unless they are sick or unwell. 
 
Miss Nicholls should be very proud of Kindergarten who are writing fantastic 
sentences. They are reading and writing and are producing wonderful work. 
 
We welcome new students to our school and trust they have a happy time 
at Brewarrina Central. 
 
As always if you have any concerns or would like to talk about the          
education of your child please come and make a time. 
 
Cathy Clark 
DP Primary 
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1H Dragons News 
Here are a few reminders for 1H Dragons Parents/
Caregivers: 
 

♦ Homework is sent home every Monday and 
needs to be returned on Friday 

 
♦ Home readers have been sent home and need 

to be signed off and returned so that students 
may borrow a new reader 

 
♦ If students are away please send a note to 

school (if you have used all of your notes on the 
calendars please let me know and I can send 
more home) 

 
I would like to welcome our new students: Kyah Moore, 
Savannah Moore and Jacinta Shillingsworth to Year 
One!!  
 
Year 1 enjoyed a Teddy Bear’s picnic last week to      
conclude our Goldilocks and the Three Bears unit.  
 
Lauren Hadley 
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CANTEEN MENU  
 

SANDWICHES/ROLL 
 

Meat (Ham, Corned beef, Roast Beef – subject to availability) – $2.50 
Salad (Lettuce, Tomato, Cheese, Beetroot) -$4.50 
ROLLS – 50c extra 
Wraps -$4.50 
Toasted Sandwiches- $3.50 
Hot Chicken or Roast Beef Rolls (With Mayo or Gravy) -$4.00 
Vegemite – $1.00                                               
Peanut Butter – $1.00 
Egg & Lettuce – $1.50 
 
 

HOT FOODS 

 

Hot Dogs – $3.00    Chicken Burgers- $5.00 
Large Pies- $3.00    Chicken Sticks- $1.20 
Party Pies –  50c    Chicken Balls- $1.00 
Sausage Rolls (small) –  50c  Hot Chips – $3.00 
Pluto Pups- $2.00    Pizza’s- $2.50 
Fish Dippers $2.00 (Piece)   (Tatare Sauce 50c) 
 

LUNCH PACKS 

 

Hot Chips, Pluto Pup & Popper- $5.00 
Hot Chips, 3 Party Pies & Popper- $5.00  
Hot Chips, 3 Chicken Sticks & Popper- $6.00 
Hot Chips, 3 Chicken Balls & Popper- $6.00 
Hot Chips, 2 Fish Dippers & Popper- $6.00 
 

SNACKS 
 

Fruit (bananas, apples, oranges, pears – subject to availability) – $1.00 
Chips (small) – 50c 
Popcorn (small) – 50c 
 

DRINKS 

 

Fruit poppers –$1.00 
Warm milo – $1.00 
Water-  $1.00 
Aroona Drinks- $1.50 
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MESSAGE BOARD 
 

♦ 16th August: Trial HSC 

♦ 17th August: Trial HSC 

♦ 18th August: School Photos (Postponed until further notice) 

♦ 1st September: Ricky Walford & Jenny Wright Shield– Walgett 

♦ 2nd September: Neville Thorne Shield– Walgett 
♦ 9th September: Davidson Shield– Bourke 
♦ 10th September: Indigenous Games– Goodooga 
♦ 13th September: Year 11 Half Yearly Exams 
♦ 20th September: Year 11 Crossroads 

       

Please note that the school photos have been cancelled until further     

notice.  
 

A notice will be sent home at a future date regarding the reschedule 

of the school photos.  
 

Please continue to pay for your photos at the front office.  
 

Sorry for any inconvenience this may have caused. 



CHANGE OF DETAILS 

 

Please fill this form in if any of the following applies to you and return 

to the front office as soon as possible. 

 

♦ New children/students in your care 

♦ Change of address 

♦ Change of phone/mobile number 

 
—————————————————————————————————— 

PLEASE COMPLETE AND RETURN TO FRONT OFFICE  

AS SOON AS POSSIBLE 

 

CHANGE OF DETAILS 

 

Parent/Carer Name: ______________________________ 

Parent/Carer Name: ______________________________ 

 

New children/students in my care: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

 

New address details: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

 

New home phone/mobile number/s: 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 

_____________________________ 


